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It was great to see so many at our AGM on 
18th June. I know those I spoke to afterwards were pleased that it 
was so positive. We definitely did have a good year last year and 
although our café sales have increased significantly, we do also 
have a lot to thank our donors for. We couldn’t have put the new 
floor down without you – so Thank You!  
 

Another thing to thank you for is the new coffee machine which 
arrived on Monday morning a week ago now and was installed and 
ready to use by lunch time. We are really pleased with it; we hope 
you will be too. We are still using the same Fair-Trade coffee beans 

and hot chocolate powder from Oxford Coffee Company, so it should be the same great 
tasting coffee. The good news is that we have been able to buy the machine outright with a 
two-year warranty from the profits of last year.  
 

We had a great time at the Grove & Wantage 
Extravaganza on 16th June. It was a lovely day and there 
were a number of Christian organisations and initiatives 
all together sharing marquee space and volunteers which 
worked really well. We were blessed with relatively good 
weather, just the right number of volunteers and enough 
seats for those who wanted to sit down to drink their tea 
or coffee. Thank you to all who prayed for and with us 
there.  
 

Make&Bake for the under 5’s has still been as popular as ever this term. We are running for 
three more Fridays in July and then breaking up for the summer. We will be keen to advertise 
over the summer ready for starting back on 7th September as we know many of the children 
who have now been coming for 2 years, will be starting school or pre-school this September. 

Do let us know if you can help us advertise. 
 

Please see the next page for some new books on 
our shelves. 
 

This month’s Hot Meal Special will be Fish Pie, 
served at 12.30pm on 25th July 2018 
 

This month’s Cornerstone Prayer Breakfast is 
Saturday, 14th July at 8.30am.  I look forward to 
seeing everyone to share prayer, fellowship, tea, 

coffee, and croissants with us. 
 

God Bless, Sarah Shewring 



NEW BOOKS 

 
 

Amazing Love – Corrie 
Ten Boom 
A compilation of true 
stories of radical 
forgiveness like her own 

Let Me Tell You a 
Story – Rob Parsons 

Priceless – Book&DVD 
Based on true stories of 
human trafficking with a 
great soundtrack by King & 
Country. 

The Heart is a Noisy 
Room is about our struggle 
with our inner voices, often 
learned from our culture or 
childhood. These voices can 
run our lives if we let them. 

The Vikings – From Odin 
to Christ follows the Vikings 
from their 8th century 
plundering onto their lesser 
known conversions to Christ 
across Europe. 

Writer and journalist 
Peter Stanford talks faith 
with 44 people, including 
Delia Smith, Michael Gove, 
& Archbishop Desmond 
Tutu.  


